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Barb Penner
Vice President
Penner Waste Inc.
Box 7
Winkler, MB R6W 4A4
barb@pennerwaste.com

Dear Mrs. Penner:

Re: Penner Waste Inc. Licence 2990 RR - Request for Alteration for Groundwater Wells

Environment Act Licence 2990 RR was issued August 16, 2016 in response to your
May 27, 2016 notice of alteration and in accordance with section 14 of The Environment Act.

I have further considered your notice of alteration with respect to the requested change to the
groundwater monitoring well installation and sampling schedule. Given the site-specific soil and
groundwater conditions at the development, I have determined to alter Clause 16 of Licence 2990 RR
as follows:

16. The Licencee shall install, upon the written request and in the timeframe specified by the
Director, three monitoring wells; one upstream and two downstream of the Development.
The Director shall specify the frequency of sampling and the parameters to be sampled.

If you have any questions regarding the revised sampling parameters, please contact
Mr. Tyler Kneeshaw, Environment Officer at 204-239-3608 or by electronic mail at
Tyler .Kneeshaw@gov.mb.ca

Yours sincerely,

Tracey Braun, M.Sc.
Director

c: D. LabossierelD. Smiley/To Kneeshaw, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch
Public Registries


